
 Good afternoon,

the eighth European Mars Conference organised by the Mars Society in Antwerp next week 
(Friday 17 and Saturday 18) contains some interesting communications on astrobiology 
especially on Saturday 18:
 http://www.emc8.be/index.php

 The Mars Society is a society of amateur and professionals sharing a common enthusiasm 
for the manned exploration of Mars and its preparatory phases.
        Sincerely,

         Christian Muller
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